NEWSLETTER

FEBRUARY 2016
PLEASE CONTINUE SENDING EMAIL ADDRESSES TO: Phase2landowners@yahoo.com AS IT SAVES ON POSTAGE.

Winter is here in full force.  We wish to thank all the PH2 members who have taken it upon themselves to shovel and plow the fire hydrants.  Their effort keep us all safer and I am sure that I speak for all in appreciation. 
We sent out assessment notices in December and have received many remittances.  They are delinquent as of January 31st so please send if you haven’t already.  The members voted to have it remain at $50 per year per lot.
The installation of the propane tanks is moving along.  The 5 Valley/Energy Partners have made efforts to contact each household and are doing as many as the weather permits for this season.  A reminder to contact the ACC coordinator Curt Winther for the approval permit for the tanks on your property.

Anyone interested in joining the Board is welcome.   It is always worthwhile to have new and different outlooks and ideas.  If you want to participate or just to attend a meeting, contact Phase 2.  The Board meetings are held the second Monday every other month.(Dec/Feb/Apr/June/Aug/Oct).  Meeting location sometimes change so contact a Board member if you plan to attend.  Guest are welcome.  We are fully staffed with the addition of Kim Myre as Treasurer.

The Board will apply for the weed spraying grant again this year.

If any member wishes to have an item included in the Newsletter please contact Flo at fenstdflo@yahoo.com or phone 406-540-2768.  We are all interested in critter reports, activities and events in the community etc.

My favorite joke: 

Europeans jokingly label American tourists as “Q-tips”.  They refer to the Amercians’ leaning toward wearing white tennis shoes and having whitehair while traveling.   I know I am guilty as charged. 
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